# Fusion Newsletter JANUARY 2015

Welcome back! This is a start of another exciting term at Fusion. Our topic for this term is 'People In Our Community'. We would love it if you are able to give up some of your time and come into a session (half hour or so) and come in to talk to the children about your job. You can bring in any equipment you use or photos to make it interactive and I am sure there will be a Q and A session at the end. We already have some parents who have signed up, but we would like a few more to show the children the breath of jobs available and how many different jobs/hobbies help people in our community or the wider world. The children love having visitors in and listening to them then asking questions. If this is something you would like to do or know of anyone that would like to volunteer, they do not have to be a parents, then please get in touch with Abby and we can arrange a day and time that suits you, we are very flexible and any siblings are more than welcome.

We are also trying to create a 'topic table' for the children to have a look at and explore. If you have any pictures, props or equipment from a range of professions ie, Doctors stethoscope, police handcuffs, dressing up costumes, scientist microscope, etc that we could borrow for the table and that links to our new topic, then we would be very grateful. THANK YOU!

At Fusion we promote and encourage our children to be independent.

We appreciate that end of the day collection is not ideal but the solution we reached with the introduction of year group boxes for bags and the coat trolleys for coats, is working really well.

PLEASE NOTE: parents/ carers and children are NOT permitted to access school classrooms after 3:15 pm.

If your child has forgotten anything, please inform a member of staff who will attempt to retrieve it for you.

Parents Table
I am sure you are all aware that we have relocated the parents table to avoid congestion. The parents table is now located by Fusion's Main entrance.

#### Contact details

PLEASE make sure you let us know if you move, get a new phone number or email address. It is crucial that we can get in touch with you in case of an emergency.

Please ensure your emergency contacts are also up to date.



### Keeping in touch

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

#### Website:

See below

#### Facebook:

Search for Fusion Childcare Services

#### By phone:

Club phone 01582 765256

# **Abigail Wilkins:**

07796000413

## **Tracy Wilkins**

07879811927

#### E-mail

admin@fusionchildca reservices.co.uk

## In person!

We will always make time to speak to you at club!

We also have a new parent's feedback book on the parent's table at after school club. We love to hear what you think we are doing well and what we could do better!